Sharnee Carroll

From: noreply@bglcorp.com.au
Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2023 11:21 AM
Subject: SuperStream rollover is processed successfully

B REREE RIEEWIEE:

€ SimpleFund360

SuperStream
Update

We are pleased to advise that a SuperStream rollover request have been processed
for DONJAN STAFF SUPERANNUATION FUND on 27/06/2023.

The associated payment should have been made to the nominated bank account with
a Payment Reference Number of 265125501600627002. If you are the fund's trustee
and the fund is managed by an administrator, please contact your

administrator/accountant.

If you have any questions, please reach out to the BGL Team at 1300 654 401 or log a
support ticket through Simple Fund 360.

Regards, The BGL Team
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